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Notice of Change to the Certified Standards Plate for the MR-C-UE Series 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi general-purpose AC servo and FA products. 
The certified standards plate of the MR-C-UE series (EN and UL/C-UL Standards) is changed. Although the 
TÜV certification mark is deleted, the CE and UL/C-UL marks are the same as before. Therefore, this 
change does not have any impact on export (clearance from customs). 
Please check the following contents, and we ask for your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Models 

MR-C- -UE (EN and UL/C-UL standards compliant) 
 
2. Schedule 

This change will be applied to the products, which will be manufactured and shipped in April 2013 or 
later. 
Because of inventories, old and new products may exist in the distribution stage. We ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 

 
3. Details of Change 

Because of discontinuation of production 
 
4. External Appearance Change and Difference between Old and New Plate 
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5. Other 

The production of the MR-C- -UE series will be discontinued in April 2013 and the spare parts will be 
supplied until March 2014. For the alternative products, refer to the MITSUBISHI ELECTRIC FA Global 
Website. 

 


